
 

Our Leavers Service  
(hoping to go ahead) 
Thursday 22nd July 

St Michael’s Church (next to the school) 

Diamond Class Parents 
are invited to the ‘Movie Premier’ 

of the Performance of the Year 
Monday 19th July (pm) 

Full details to follow 

Ruby  
Class 

Reception—- Arthur is our star learner this week because of his consistent efforts with reading at home. Arthur is now 
reading words with spilt digraphs in! Thank you to Arthur and his family for all their efforts at home.   
 

Emerald  
Class 

Year 1— Samia for her fantastic independent maths learning! Samia has been solving lots of number problems.   

Well done Samia!  

Year 2— Freddie for his wonderful writing! This week he has been taking responsibility for his learning by confidently 
editing his own work. Well done Freddie!  

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— .  Kaddy has an excellent attitude to learning. This week she has produced a lovely story starter using fabulous 
description and imagination.   Well done and Thank you ! 

Year 4— .Oscar is demonstrating much more independence with his learning. He is a caring boy who is keen to support 
others when he can.   Thank you Oscar! 

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5—- Ollie has taken part in a series of end of Year 5 assessments this week and he has achieved extremely well in 
all of them, proving how well he has listened this year and how hard he has worked. Well done and thank you Ollie!  

 

Year 6—- Holly performed brilliantly in her practice reading SATs paper this week and should be extremely proud of her 
hard work, dedication and the score that she achieved. Well done and thank you Holly! 

STAR LEARNERS 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 10 

2ND JULY 2021 

Sports Day RESCHEDULED —Tuesday 6th July (without spectators)  
After having to postpone our Sports Day last week, we are hoping to reschedule it to Tue 6th 
July. We will do all we can to make this happen, although unfortunately the weather is one thing 
we have no control over and the long term forecast doesn’t look great. 
The arrangements will remain the same as last week, whereby it will be a NON-SPECTATOR 
event.  Please ensure children arrive in full PE kits and have plenty to drink,  sun cream applied 
and a hat—here’s hoping for a sunny day! 

CANCELLED 
Our planned Open Days in  

FS and KS1 will sadly not be able to 
take place  

The Leavers BBQ  
(planned by parents)  

Wednesday 21st July 
assuming restrictions are lifted 

Please complete form and 
arrange payment via ParentPay 


